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Salem should not rely on bonds to maintain services that have the capability of having fees
pay for maintenance. Water, sewer, stormwater, and street maintenance can be funded by
increasing fees and the gas tax. We should not need to rely on a bond passage to ensure the
water flows or the streets are maintained. Parks and other services that rely on the general
fund are the only items that should be in a bond.
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